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Santa Ynez Valley
Director's News Letter:

Dear Families,

We love February around here as we spend a
lot of time talking about God’s love! This is a
wonderful time to talk about the love He
gives, and how we can show love for others
in so many ways. As we spend this time
together, we share His message through
song and stories, focusing on being a good
friend and taking care of others.

What a blessing!

February is also “I Love Books Month”. This
is a favorite tradition as we ask each
classroom and family to keep track of how
many books they read each day. Please see
the tracking sheet outside each classroom
and write your child’s name and the number
of books you read the day/night before at
home. We will keep a tally and create a
visual for all to see and watch grow
throughout the month. Fun! Each classroom
will be enjoying a “SWEET” Valentine’s Day
party and parents are welcome to bring
something to share. Please look for sign-ups
outside your child’s classroom. On February
13th & 14th, we hope everyone will show
their school spirit and wear the Colors You
Love to celebrate altogether.

It is such a joy to spend each day with your
children. The love the staff has for each child
and for the work they do is a blessing and a
gift I am so thankful for.

Many Smiles!
Jody Carmichael

Presbyterian Preschool

Parent Club Note:

Hi Parents,

Our mud kitchen will be installed in
February. If anyone would like to donate
any new or gently used kitchen pots and
pans (full size) for the new mud kitchen,
please drop off in the office.

We are looking for parent volunteers to help
with a Trike-a-thon on campus for a day in
March, please contact Kate Campbell if you
are interested in helping out.

Next parent club meeting will be Thursday
2/6 at 9am in Bear Care.

Thanks,

Kate Campbell

(626) 840-8582
kate@centralcoastlandmarkproperties.com
SYVPPS Parent Club

Important Dates
2/11-2/12 Chapel

2/13-2/14 Wear Colors you Love

2/17-2/21 Mid-Winter Break
(NO SCHOOL)

2/25-2/26 Chapel




